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SYSTEM DOWNTIME ON CIPC E-SERVICES ONLINE TRANSACTION PORTAL

The CIPC has mandated the use of XBRL (eXtensible Business Reporting Language) for submission of Annual
Financial Statements (AFSs) from 1 July 2018.

The XBRL portal is ready for live roll-out via the e-services online transaction system on the CIPCs website
(www.cipc.co.za). Due to the roll-out of the XBRL Portal to the production system, the CIPCs e-services online
transaction portal will be unavailable on an intermittent basis from Friday 29 June 2018 from 17:00 until Sunday 1
July 2018 at 20:00.

More information about the XBRL Programme is available on the CIPCs website (www.cipc.co.za), any queries can
be direcled to xbri@cipc.co.za
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